
P.O. Box 1437 
Georgetown, SC 29442 

Phone:  843-520-4888 / Fax:  843-527-4140 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

 November has arrived as we graduate TWO students at the same time since COVID shrunk our    
numbers and restricted the in-flow of students.  Congratulations are in order for Kyle & Cody!  It has been a 
difficult year full of challenges and changes.  But the hard work paid off and a new set of “TROPHIES OF 
GOD’S GRACE” will re-enter the normal flow of life.  This time, there IS a new NORMAL.  This time, God 
has replaced the bad addictive behavior for an addiction to Him. 

 

We are proud of the progress these two have made and only pray they will continue to make good 
choices and keep God in the center of all they do.  Matthew 6:33 says, “Seek ye first the kingdom of God and 
His righteousness and all these things shall be added unto you”. 

 

Kyle came to us from North Augusta, SC after months of trying to get freed from the claws of the legal 
system.  His desire to “just get off drugs” has shifted to an appreciation for what Jesus did for him and a     
personal desire to please God.  We love you Kyle. 

 

Cody is a young man that the devil thought he had for life.  Some good people around him decided he 
deserved a second chance and helped him get to us.  His struggles have been many and they are far from over; 
but, with the help of God HE CAN BE AN OVERCOMER!  Pray for him as he leaves us. 

 

Lately, I’ve had some experiences where people do a good job at something, and they know it was 
their best.  What is more important than telling them how good they did...most people would rather hear 
“THANK YOU”.  To be appreciated is a basic human desire.  For many of our students, it is common they 
have not been appreciated.  Many have been kicked to the curb as useless and scarred for life.  Let’s be 
THANK YOU people for those who are doing a good job. 

 

We are slowly working our way through the permitting process for our new offices.  It appears we are 
just over halfway toward being able to start construction.  The bureaucracy involved in surveying, soil testing, 
site planning, water conservation planning, architecture design, structure engineering and many other facets of 
the project just take TIME!  I am a “Just do it” kind of guy and learning to take it one day at a time is not my 
cup of tea.  Pray for me! 

 

One item we need is a good working tractor.  We have worn out the one we had and are looking       
toward the spring gardening, bushhogging and need to manage the construction site, keeping it cleared of 
weeds.  If you know of a good source (or have one you would donate) please let me know.  We have the     
implements such as disks, bushhog and box blade that fit a 3-point hitch.  

 

Thank you for all you do to help so many young men on their journey to sobriety. 

 

Helping Hurting People, 

 

Rev. Wayne Powell                                                                                                                                            
Executive Director 

 

Cody  Kyle  
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In Honor of: 
 

Rev. Hal Thompson  

  Mr. & Mrs. Shirley Smith  

  Myrtle Beach, SC  
 

Gregory “Kyle” Nichols  

  Given by:  Sandra Guest  

  N. Augusta, SC  

November 2022 Service Schedule  
    

Sunday, November 13th - 11:00 a.m.  

  Rhems Pentecostal Holiness Church 

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Sunday, November 20th - 11:00 a.m. 

  Happy Home Baptist 

  Galivants Ferry, SC  
 

Sunday, November 27th - 10:30 a.m.  

  Georgetown Pentecostal Holiness 

  Georgetown, SC  

If you are involved in a church or any community groups,  

Auxiliary Meetings, Ladies and Men’s Meetings, we would 

love to come visit, give a presentation of our ministry and 

help spread word of Adult & Teen Challenge.    

Give us a call at 843-520-4888 

In Memory of: 
 

Gene Leigh 

  Given by:  Judy Boone  

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Robert Gaskins  

  Given by:  Gloria Thomas  

  Huger, SC  
 

Bill Welch & Barbara Bliss 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Cory Bliss 

  Tuberville, SC  
 

Mr. Everette Browder 

  Given by:  Donna Ridgle  

  Andrews, SC  
 

Megan Newman 

  Given by:  ~Jackie Knight  

                       Bethune, SC  

                   ~Geraldine Davis  

                       Bethune, SC  
 

David Parker 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Morris Perry  

  Johnsonville, SC  
 

Roland Gunter 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Charles King 

  Georgetown, SC 
 

Sonny Sessions 

  Given by:  Ms. Jacquelyn Owens  

  Georgetown, SC  

ADULT & TEEN CHALLENGE BULLETIN BOARD  
www.teenchallengesc.com or  

Adult & Teen Challenge South Carolina on Facebook  

November 11th  

November 24th  

November 6th  


